
SOCIETY NOTES 

Membership Cards 

Some members have expressed concern that they have not been issued with new 

membership cards showing the expiry date of their membership. In preparation for the 

introduction of a two-year membership fee at the end of 1998 it was decided not to issue 

cards for existing members who are at present having a free year of membership. Please 

be assured that all payments have been recorded and no present members will be asked to 

pay again until their free membership is up, when new two-year cards will be issued. 

Those of you who have already paid for several years in advance have also had their free 

year credited to their account, and will not pay anything further until both free and paid-

for years have expired. 

 

 


